Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell
Senior Vice Presi

Post Office Box 149 Mail

St. Louis, MO 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

his refers to “he routine safety nspect
Ms. D. R. Calhoun, Mr. J. F. Ringwald, and
from November 21, 1993 through January 22,
Plant, Unit 1, authorized by NRC Oper:
ussion of our findings with My
conclusion of the inspection

The enclosed copy of our ins

the iaspection. Within the

examination of procedures
terviews with personnel.

this inspectian per
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